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My name is Robert Hair and I am a retired lifetime Oregonian. Oregon can't afford another
large gas tax, this bill is not ready. I urge you to vote NO! Or let we the people decide.  The
elected officials don't seem to want to listen to us, so let us vote to let you know what we think
about this bill. Thank you.
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